
Public Notice 

SEASONAL BROADLEAF CONTROL PROGRAM

The City of Bayswater wishes to advise residents of the Seasonal Broadleaf Weed Control Program 
undertaken across its parks and ovals. The City will commence product application from August 2022 and 
anticipates this to be completed by end of October 2022, weather permitting.

Product application will be conducted under strict supervision and guidelines in accordance with health and 
safety requirements.

Further details may be obtained by contacting the City's Parks and Gardens team, on 9270 4169 or email 
mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au
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